
----- Original Message -----  
From: Judy Morris  
To: John Watson  
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2004 11:19 PM 
Subject: Re: The Circle of Divine Unity - The disposal of the Charity's Assets? 
 
Dear John, 
  
I am very unhappy to have read what you sent.  I was a facilitator in the school until my 
eyes were opened to some things going on that I did not want to be a part of. 
 
What you sent is not something I was aware of, meaning the money stuff going on 
there.  After I left I did find out that some individuals had actually mortgaged their homes 
to give to DU and put themselves in terrible debt, they are Europeans.  They were told if 
they gave, more would come back to them, God would love them more, whatever, 
humm.  
 
I sent your email onto Patricia Carmody in Rome, Italy and she's knows of many over 
there that donated large sums.  I know that Tanmayo was a major contributor to the 
property and everything else; I have her address and phone but no email. Also, there 
was a man from Hawaii that is very wealthy and he contributed huge sums, I was told, I 
can't remember his name but someone I know will remember. Mike Hendrickson, 
I heard had co-signed on the note for the property and he contributed lots of $$, you 
probably know about that. 
 
I gave a couple of hundred dollars for a couple of years, allot for me at the time.  I have 
the SAI list from March of 2000.  If you would like me to fax it to you, let me know your 
fax number.  I could try to scan it but it might not work.  I am sure that most of the 
people on this list gave plenty of money.  I have the names, phone numbers and 
addresses for the US students and the Europeans but I don't have the emails, I will look 
around and see if I can find another list with the emails. 
 
Judy Morris  
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